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•YoKu Quiz Award
•Singing 
competitions
•Off-School Choir

Welcome to our first  Newsletter!

-Xiao Fu

Yoku Quiz Award for October

Congratulations to YoKu Quiz winner Oscar
Cope from St. Thomas C.E. Heaton Chapel
and Melissa McMonagle from St.Winifred.

Singing Competition

Singing competiti ons i n both St

Thomas C.E. H eaton C hapel and St.
Winifred were huge successes.

Children were given an opportunity
to shi ne by solo si nging, group

singings and activity hosting.

Picture: Our new singing  group “6-Direction” 

celebrate their high scores!

YoKu Off-School Choir

With excellent feedback received from our in-
school choir project, YoKu off-school choir is 

organised to provide free & equal opportunities 
with more children.

Starting from Monday, 16 January 2012, the choir 
will take place every week in Walthew House, 

(112 Shaw Heath Stockport SK2 6QS). 

More information of YoKu
Off-School Choir, please

contact
Miss Fu

enquiry@bccwh.com
0787 259 3321

Feedbacks

I hope you will come
to our school for
ever.
-Aamna

Grace has really
enjoyed the Chinese
Opera lessons. Thank
you.
- Parents


